

Nov. 27, 2012

Mr. James M. Vasselli, Attorney at Law Del Galdo Law Group, LLC 1441 S. Harlem Avenue Berwyn, Illinois

Dear Mr. Vasselli

On behalf of the Sisters of St. Francis, I am writing to thank you for all the assistance you gave to Sister Jan Hrubes and Sister Nila Meyerhofer in their initiation of a new project to serve people in need. Formulating the By-laws, the 501.C3 status, and other good advice you gave them has been a very important part of the process - not only for the future of the project but also for obtaining the Proviso grant.

As you know, the Sisters of St. Francis have long served in Melrose Park and are happy to be part of responding to the changing needs of the community. Sisters Jan and Nila have the skills and the relationships to do great ministry among the people you all are concerned about. Having your support has been a significant encouragement to them.

May God bless you. You have the prayerful support of the Franciscan Sisters as well as my personal gratitude.

Sister Nancy Schreck

President – Sisters of St. Francis

Dr. Nancy Schrick